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Board of Directors Nominations and Elections

● The RP Group Board of Directors has position openings starting in July 2022! The Board of Directors’

Call for Nominations will open on Wednesday April 6th. If your college/district is located in one of these

four regions: Central Valley North, LA County, Orange County, or South Bay, we will be electing a Board

representative in your area. Please reference the Regional Board Representation Model accordion on

the Board of Directors page on our website to determine whether your college/district is included in one

of these regions. The Call for Nominations process will close at the end of April, and Board elections will

begin the first week in May.

Professional Development

● Join us April 12-14 for the RP Conference 2022 at the Hyatt Regency Orange County in Garden Grove,

CA, the largest gathering of IRPE professionals in the California Community Colleges system. We are

planning for an in-person conference (learn more about the COVID-19 Safety Protocols) and can’t wait

to be together again! You can visit our website to learn more about the 2022 Themes and Tracks, and

find a detailed schedule for each day. Learn more and register.

Research and Evaluation

● Spring Enrollment Survey - College-specific links to the survey were sent to the CIOs with a copy to the

IRPE leads. We really appreciate all of the support the field has made to these statewide efforts.
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